
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2, 2022 

 

 

Announcement from the Carver Board of Health 

 

 

Please be advised that the Covid -19 Test Kits given out by the 

Carver Board of Health have received approval of a 3 month 

extension of the original expiration date.  The original expiration 

date of the iHealth Covid-19 Antigen Rapid Test was July 2022, 

therefore the new expiration date is now October 2022. 

 

 
 

 
 
https://www.fda.gov/medical-devices/coronavirus-covid-19-and-medical-

devices/home-otc-covid-19-diagnostic-tests 
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